
 

 

 
 
Dear 5th Grade Parents, 

 

If you would like to write a special message for your child in the school yearbook, please 

fill out the information below and send in your money and this form in an envelope by 

Thursday, February 28th.   

 

200 characters (not including spaces) for $5.00  

 

Please start the message with your child’s first name and write neatly! 

 
 
Student’s Name____________________________________________ 

 

Homeroom Teacher__________________________________________ 

 

Contact Number____________________________________________ 
 

 
Message:    

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________

_____________________________Number of characters__________ 
 
Example: 

     John- We are so proud of you.  We can’t wait to see what is in store for you in middle 

school.  Love, Mom and Dad 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Curran in Room 304. 
 


